Stewardship Teasers for parish weekly bulletins: Remembrance
These stewardship teasers are intended to get your church members thinking about giving compared with other considerations and putting God first in the way we organise our finances.  The following may be helpful to include in your weekly bulletin or parish magazine, particularly if you are planning a planned giving review.

We will remember them

We remember those who served in the Armed Forces.  We give particular thanks to those who did not come back.  This is right and proper. Occasionally there are letters in newspapers questioning what they would make of modern day life.  What would those who were prepared to, and did, lay down their lives make of people who seemed to think that parting with some of their mere money is a major issue? 
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